
 
 

NOTICE 
 

FOR PARENTS OF PUPILS WHO HAVE WRITTEN THE ICSE EXAMINATION, 2020 

 

 

The Indian Certificate of Secondary Education (ICSE) Pass Certificate and Statement of Marks for your 

son are to be delivered to you. 

 

For health and safety reasons the documents are being sent by registered Speed Post. There shall be no 

personal contact/dealing in this regard in the College Office. The College shall inform you when the 

packet is despatched, along with tracking details. 

 

Kindly click on the link below for confirmation of the residential address to which the documents are 

to be sent. The last date for this is 24 July, 2020. 

 

https://forms.gle/4DkidBB6CXSifivQA 

 

 

KINDLY NOTE:  

 

The Transfer Certificate for those pupils who have been granted admission for the course for the ISC 

examination has been retained by the College. 

 

Candidates who are seeking admission elsewhere may send an email to the College requesting for a 

Transfer Certificate and Character Certificate. 

 

Candidates who shall be seeking admission to courses conducted by Boards of Education other than the 

CISCE may send an email to the College to initiate supply of a Migration Certificate from the CISCE. 

 

 
 

(C. A. McFarland) 

Principal 

 

Date: Saturday, 18 July 2020 

https://forms.gle/4DkidBB6CXSifivQA

